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St John's Newsletter 
 

An update from Mr. Rubin... 

I cannot believe it is almost October! I hope that you are all okay and those that have been 
poorly are making a swift recovery. There is a lot sickness going about at the moment.  

Thank you to everyone that was able to attend the ‘Meet the Teacher’ morning. The feedback 
was overwhelmingly positive. I hope you enjoy the newsletter this week. I am very grateful to 
our staff that send me such beautiful pictures of the children to share with you all.  

See you at the gate -  be kind to one another. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you Ms Kam  
 

I was asked by our friends at Place2Be if 
we would like to do a special project 

involving some of our younger children in 
Class 1. I cannot wait to tell you a little 

more about it in the editions to come but I 
wanted to share some of these incredible 
pictures that Ms Kam took and say thank 

you to her and Ms Pink for being so 
accommodating. The children were 

brilliant!  

 
 

Follow Us on Instagram  
One of the very best ways to keep up to date with what is happening in our school is to follow us 

on social media. We are on X https://twitter.com/5tJohnsTower and 
on Instagram 

https://www.instagram.com/stjohnsbethnalgreen?igsh=NHZsODQzc2w4NHZ2&utm_source=qr 

There is some lovely content on there so if you have this platform, please take the time to have a 
look and follow us. 

  

https://twitter.com/5tJohnsTower
https://www.instagram.com/stjohnsbethnalgreen?igsh=NHZsODQzc2w4NHZ2&utm_source=qr


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the Teacher 
 

Thank you to our parents and carers in Classes 1-6  that were able to come in for our open 
morning the other week. It was so nice to see so many of you there. I know that the timings do 

not suit everyone which is why you should have received the slides from the meeting containing 
the useful information shared. Thank you to everyone that filled out the feedback forms too. We 

will be in touch with people that are able to volunteer their time to help out. It is very much 
appreciated. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lunchtimes at St John’s 
 

Did you know that if you are in Reception to Class 6 and you 
would like to have a school meal, it is completely free of 

charge. Our menus can be found later in the edition. The food 
is of a very high standard and it is always accompanied with 

fresh salad and delicious fruit. Our lunches cater for all dietary 
needs and our children sit on round tables and support one 
another serving salad and fruit etc – just like a family. If you 
would like more information on school meals, do email the 

school on parents@st-johns.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
 

mailto:parents@st-johns.towerhamlets.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Oracy Sessions 
 

You are well aware that lunchtimes are very 
important. Not only is it a time to relax and 
to eat good food, it is also an opportunity to 

develop your oracy skills. Children were 
encouraged to reflect on whether they 

would rather have fame or friends. They 
discussed with one another and then 

shared their ideas with everyone. We will 
be working on this with all year groups as 

we continue to enhance our lunchtime 
provision.  



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4/5 Visit The Saatchi Gallery  

I noted in the last edition that we were very proud that  
David Tovey's incredible installation, featuring our very 

own school sign was exhibited at the prestigious Saatchi 
Gallery and seen by Prince William.   

What an honour it was for Year 4/5 to be invited by 
David to come and have a look at the exhibition, hear 

from him and take part in a workshop. The children had 
such good fun and were of course impeccably behaved. 

Thanks to Mrs Jheeta for organising.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Musician of the Week – Bob Chilcott 

Penalty Notices Information – New National Framework 
 
Please read and familiarise yourself with the latest guidance from Tower Hamlets. Please note 
that the fines go to the local authority and that all schools receive this information to share with 

parents/carers. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Staf f  have high

expectat ions of

pupils. They expect

pupils t o do t heir

best  by working hard.

Pupils respond well

t o t his challenge and

enjoy learning new

things.”

Ofsted - Nov 20 21

St John’s CofE
Primary School
Bethnal Green 

NURSERY PLACES

FULL TIME & PART TIME 
AVAILABLE

Contact our school office for m ore inform ation. 

020 8980 1142
www.stjohns.towerhamlets.sch.ukPeel Grove, 

Bethnal Green 

FREE

Br eakf ast  Cl ub av ail abl e t o a l l
Nur ser y chil dr en f r om 8am onw ar ds.

admin@st-johns.towerhamlets.sch.uk

“The school ’s desire,

t hrough it s vision, t o

be a beacon of  hope

to it s communit y, is

a living realit y. 

The vision is

inspirat ional.”

SIAMS - Feb 20 24



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

St John’s & St Paul’s Whitechapel CE Primary Schools 

Term Dates and Holidays - 2024/ 2025 

 

Autumn Term 2024  

 

Staff Training   Mon 2nd  & Tue 3rd September  

First Day of Term  Wednesday 4th September  

Half Term   Monday 28th – Friday 1st November 

Staff Training   Mon 4th November  

Second half of term Tuesday 5th November  

Last Day of Term  Friday 20th December  

 

Christmas Day   Wednesday  25th December  

Boxing Day   Thursday 26th December  

 

Spring Term 2025  

New Year’s Day Monday 1st January  

First Day of Term Monday  6th January 

Half Term   Mon. 17th to Fri. 21st February  

Second half of term Monday 24th February  

Last Day of Term  Friday 4th April  

 

Good Friday   Friday 18th April 

Easter Monday  Monday 21st April  

 

Summer Term 2025 

First Day of Term Tuesday 22nd April 

May Day Bank Holiday Monday 5th May  

Half Term   Tuesday  27th to Friday 30th  May 

Second half of term Monday 2nd June  

Last Day of Term  Tuesday 22nd July 

 
Ramadan begins Friday 28h February 2025*  
Eid Al-Fitr  Sunday 30th March 2025* 
Eid Al-Adha  Friday 6th June 2025*   
195 days including 5 staff training days - 2 staff training days to be 
arranged   
* to be confirmed   
 

 

 

 
     
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


